ADDENDUM NO. 1
September 15, 2017

INVITATION TO BID (“ITB”) NO.: 16-17-042

BRICKELL AVENUE FROM SE 8™ STREET TO SE 15™ ROAD ROADWAY
IMPROVEMENTS - D2

OFFICE OF CAPITAL IMPROVEMENTS
PROJECT NO.: B-30874

TO: ALL PROSPECTIVE BIDDERS:

The following changes, additions, clarifications, and/or deletions amend the above-captioned Invitation to Bid,
and shall become an integral part of the Bid submitted, and the Contract to be executed for Brickell Avenue
From SE 8" Street to SE 15" Road Roadway Improvements - ITB No.: 16-17-042. Please note the contents
herein, and affix same to the documents you have on hand.

All attachments (if any) are available on the Capital Improvements Program’s (CIP) website, and are part
of this Addendum.

A. Due to inclement weather caused by Hurricane Irma, the deadline for receipt of Bids for this ITB
has been changed to Wednesday, September 27, 2017 by 1:00 PM (local time).

THIS ADDENDUM IS AN ESSENTIAL PORTION OF THE CONTRACT DOCUMENT AND SHALL BE MADE

A PART THEREOF.
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